St. Anne Crumpsall.
Fr. Glover Tel No. 740 2448 Web Address: - www.stannescrumpsall.org.uk
13th June 2021
	Day
	Service
	Time
	

	Sunday
	Polish Mass
	8.30am
	11th Sunday in ordinary time

	
	Mass
	10.30am
	

	
	Mass
	6.00pm
	

	Monday
	Mass
	9.30am
	Dedication of the Cathedral

	Tuesday
	Mass
	9.15am
	

	Wednesday 
	Mass
	9.15am
	Votive of St. Joseph

	Thursday
	Mass 
	9.15am
	

	Friday
	Mass
	9.15am
	

	Saturday
	Confessions
	10.15am
	

	
	Mass
	11.00am
	Of the Blessed Virgin Mary


--------------------------------------------------------------------
The retiring collection is for Cornerstone Centre for the homeless
Weddings at least six months’ notice required.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Masses Marie Meade Rip, Tommie Waters Rip, Family Intentions, With thanks for scan results, Theresa Hargreaves Rip, Margaret Bentley Anniversary
Parish building and finance team. I wish to set up a parish team to consider the parish plant, work that needs to be accomplished over the next few years and looking at ways we may access funds to pay for it. I envisage a small team of five people including me. Please have a word with me if you see this as something you can be involved in to ensure the future of the parish. No volunteers yet!!
On Saturday four of our children will be making their First Holy Communion at the 11.00am Mass.
Theme for June. Joseph Most Obedient and Head of the Holy Family. All Authority is borrowed except for the Author himself. One can only be the just head of a family, be it natural or religious, if one is obedient to the Word himself. Joseph’s perfect obedience rendered him the perfect Head of the Holy Family.
Church is still open for Mass The government has asked that places of worship continue with the changes made to keep people safe whilst attending Mass. We are following that advice but just a reminder that when attending Mass, you Must wear a face mask, keep social distancing, remain seated in your bench throughout the Mass other that for when a steward directs you to come out to receive the Sacrament which must be received in your hand. You are also asked not to mix with anyone who is not of your household bubble and not to gather in the narthex, the area outside church or the carpark to chat. You must follow the advice and go home on leaving church.
A reminder that on arriving or leaving Church it is illegal to gather on the car park or under the awning outside the church doors. We are asked to go home and not socialise with anyone who isn’t part of our own household.
Places in our school. It is essential that any catholic parent who wishes their child to have a place at our school registers them as soon as possible. PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL YOUR CHILD IS READY TO GO TO SCHOOL as you may find a place isn’t available. If you haven’t registered your child even if a place is available your child’s name and offer of a place will not have been passed to the local education authority by the school and subsequently a place at a non-Catholic school may be given.
We pray this week for the parish St. James the Less Rawtenstall. Canon Tony McBride, The primary school and All Saints High School. A deeper understanding between Christians and Jews. Those who suffer persecution, oppression and a denial 0f Human rights. Europe. Seafarers. Human Life.
Holy Father’s intention. For young people preparing for marriage with the support of the Christian community. May they grow in love, generosity, faithfulness and patience.
St. Anne’s Book of remembrance. At the morning Mass on the first Saturday of each month I shall place the Book of Remembrance on the altar and Mass will be offered for the souls of all whose names are contained in the book. If you wish the name/s of members of your family or friends recording, please write the name/s together with the date and year of death and return it together with your donation to Fr. Glover. Entered in the book of remembrance under number: -. 
Candle lists at the three shrines listed below are now posted for 2021. If you wish a candle to be burnt at one of the shrines for seven days, please write the intention on which list you want the candle to burn and the date you have selected and put your donation of £5-00 per week selected in an envelope and give it to Fr. Glover or hand it to one of the stewards and ask the steward to pass it on to me.

The Candle at the Shrine of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour burns as a silent prayer for Gretta Lloyd Rip.
The Candle at the Sacred Heart burns as a silent prayer for the Bentley family.
The Candle at Our Lady of Lourdes burns as a silent prayer for the Jennings family.
Is God calling you to be one of His Priests? If you think He may be, have a word with Fr. Glover.
Copper Jar. There is a jar in the Narthex the contents of which are for church funds. We are collecting 1p, 2p and 5p pieces should you have any spare to place in it. 


Retiring Collections during June are: -


20th Day for Life


27th Peter’s Pence.


























































































































Of your Charity, please pray for: -


The sick Liam Gallagher, Mike & Janina Miskell, 


The Dead Fr. Maurice Murphy, Fr. Richard O’Connor














